

Spokane - Chub



Spokane Corvette Club and the Spokane Corvette Club Logo © 2003

President

Dick Schatzka

Vice President

Tom Helman

Secretary

Bob Crabb

Treasurer
Diana Johnson

Membership Barb Beck

Webmaster George Beauchesne

Newsletter
George Beauchesne
Juel McDonald

Activities & Events

Mary Tantriella

Glass on Grass Chair CynDee Aerts

Historia<mark>n</mark> Jackie Brown

Photographer Arlyn Thurber

From the PREZ

Hello SCC Members,

Here it is close to the end of February and ole "BLU DVL" is still holed up in the garage waiting for warmer weather and more sunshine. But thinking down the road there are good shows, caravans and dinner runs coming up where her/him will come out in the fresh air – and us too.

We had a fair turnout for the February meeting as it snowed the day before and the streets were a little "dicey" to say the least. It seems the "Burm Demon" was in full force. Thanks to everyone who braved the weather to come out for the meeting. Not a lot was discussed but we did talk about Glass-on-Grass and various issues surrounding the Friday night meet-n-greet and Saturday BBQ at Salnave Park. CynDee's committee has been hard at it with lots of ideas floating around so stay tuned for more at the March meeting. She'll be looking for some raffle donations so please donate. Remember, our charity this year is the Shriner's Childrens' Hospital.

Mary Tantriella put on an excellent dinner run for us at her office at Inland Northwest AGC. The food was catered by Nordic Smoke BBQ, a contender to be the Glass-on-Grass BBQ caterer. The final winner will be a difficult pick. Mary has some other fine dinner run's planned so be ready.

Some fun events are coming up soon that should help get us out of the winter blahs. They are the Wenatchee show on April 28-29, the Spring Run on May 6th followed by The Montana Big Sky Meet on Memorial Day weekend. If you are thinking about going to the Lake Tahoe show in late June and haven't registered there is little time left to do so. A quick check on their web site shows only 50 slots left before they close registration at 300 entries.



SPOKANE CORVETTE CLUB

Now that Tom Helman is our new V.P., he would like to step away as our club representative at INCCC. If you have read their newsletters, they are the central car club organization for the Inland Northwest and represent many clubs like ours. If you are interested, please see Tom.

That's about it for now. Hope to see you at the March 8th meeting at Prospectors. If you want to stay on the club mailing lists and you owe dues please pay at the meeting. For those that can't make it, pay by mail or you will be dropped.

January trivia question: In what year was the last Corvette produced to run on leaded gasoline AND use a catalytic converter. ANSWER: 1974.

February Trivia Question – What years of C3 production were no cars painted black at the factory?

Dick Schatzka - President, SCC

The mid-engined version of everyone's favorite American sports car, the Chevrolet Corvette, is coming. Or at least, a lot of auto industry folks think it's coming, thanks to all the rumors, leaked info, and test mules that have been spied recently. After decades of speculation and renderings, this is what we know so far about the most fervently anticipated American sports car in history.



SPOKANE CORVETTE CLUB

MONTHLY MEETING MINUTES

February 8, 2017

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by President Dick Schatzka.

We rose for the Pledge of Allegiance.

Treasurer's Report: Beginning balance: \$8,359.16. Ending balance: \$7,987.16.

Minutes: Were read. Such as they were. The Secretary read a thank you letter from the

Spokane Shriners Hospital for our donation.

Old Business:

Glass on Grass: CynDee read a thank you from Blessings Under the Bridge for our support last year. Also, volunteers are needed especially for door prize donations. We are looking for 100% participation from club members this year.

New Business:

Executive Board Report: The Executive Board met and discussed time limits for officers. That topic will be discussed further at a future club meeting.

Autocross: Schedule still under consideration.

The first door prize was won by Barry Brown. The 50-50 was won by Lucky Arlyn Thurber. The meeting was adjourned at 7:40 p.m.

Check our website for a listing of upcoming events.

Please remember to bring food donations to the meetings for the Food Bank.

Respectfully Submitted, Bob Crabb, Secretary

Schedule of Club Events

Check the Club Web Site www.spokanecorvetteclub.com for a complete listing of Other Local & Regional Car Events.

UP COMING EVENTS 2017

Mar 8th—Club Meeting April 29th—Nothing but Vettes (Wenatchee) May 6th—Spring Run

May 26-28 - 46th Big Sky

June 2-3—8th Corvettes on the Columbia

June 17-Trail BC car show

June 21-25—13th Corvettes at lake Tahoe

July 29th— 25th Glass on Grass

August 12th—Corvettes and Wine Jamboree

Sept.9—Nelson BC car show



Member Since 2005

AutoNation Chevrolet Spokane Valley







The Spokane Corvette Club Newsletter is published monthly for members of the Club. Suggestions and story ideas are welcome at any time. Contact the Editors at spokanecorvetteclub@gmail.com